Hello Coltman Academy students and parents, 
We are so excited to start our second year of classes in such a great historic location!  We have just a couple of spots left in some of our dance and tumbling classes, so if you have not finished registering, please do so soon.  
Classes start September 4th. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a couple of things to know before classes start.
· Please park in the rear of the building and enter through the sliding door.  Be careful on the narrow, and sometimes slippery driveway.  Drive slowly please to avoid any accidents, there are a couple of blind corners.
· Remember that tuition is due the first week every month. There is a deposit box in the gym above cubbies. Please write checks to Amy Hagman.  PayPal and Venmo are also excepted.
· Tumbling/Dance attire: Please no street shoes on mats. Please wear clothing that is comfortable and non-restricting, but won’t fall off. Tumbling and dance outfits work great, leggings are fine too.  No jeans or clothing with zippers or large buttons that can scratch.   Please wear modest clothing so that others do not feel uncomfortable.  No super short shorts or bear bellies please. 
If you have any other questions you may call or text my personal cell at 821-2955.
Thanks for entrusting me with your wonderful children.  I am so excited to have a great year of learning!  
